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California Partner Discusses Impact of Recent PAGA Ruling

News

1.03.25


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Landon Schwob discusses an appellate ruling that creates a

split of authority over how the complaints can be filed in California Private Attorneys General Act

cases.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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